
22nd March 2019 

This week in maths we have moved on to measure.  We have explored how different types of 

measures are used in real life.  The children have also been using a ruler to understand and 

compare millimetres and centimemtres. 

In English, the children have been typing up their new chapter from George’s Marvellous 

Medicine.  We have also been investigating leaflets with an aim to produce an information 

leaflet on runner beans.  The children made a leaflet museum with a mystery exhibit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

On Wednesday, we were very lucky to have a visit from a local farmer to talk to us about 

issues with farming.  The children asked some super questions and really engaged in the 

session. 

For your information 

Monday 1st April from 9am - 9.30am any budding gardeners are invited to join Crystal 

Class in their project outcome - to tidy-up our class garden area.  It would be lovely if you 

could bring a flowering plant or seed(s) to plant with the children.  If you have any 

trowels/spades, these may come in handy too! 

Friday 4th April - 11am is our final drumming lesson.  Parents are invited to come in to 

watch the children perform. 

PE this term will take place on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Our focus is street dance.   

Please continue to read with your child (x5 in a week) and sign/initial to say you have read 

with them. 

 


